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Tenneco O i l Exploration & Production 
P. 0. Box 3119 
Englewood, Colorado 80155 

Attention: Scott McKinney, Sr. Regulatory Analyst 

RE: WFX-535 
Hospah Well No. 16 Unit F, 
S12,T17N,R9W McKinley Co., N.M. 

Dear Mr. McKinney: 

A review of Admirustrative Order WFX-535, which granted you permission 
to expand your Hospah Waterflood, has brought to our attention that wellbore 
schematics for plugged and abandoned wells i n a 1/2 mile radius for the subject 
well were not included i n the original application. A check on previous 
applications i n the same area also lack schematics for plugged and abandoned 
wells. Please send schematics for a l l plugged and abandoned wells i n a 1/2 
mile radius of the subject well. Should you have any questions concerning 
this request please c a l l me at (505) 827-5807. 

Sincerely, 

Gilbert P. Quintana 
UIC Director 
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